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DEPARTMENT OF CORRECTIONS
111 STATE HOUSE STATION
AUGUSTA MAINE

04333.0111
PAUL R. LEPAGE DR. JOSEPH FITZPATRICK
GOVERNOR COMMISSIONER
September 7, 2018
Town of Windham

Anthony T. Plante, Town Manager
8 School Road
Windham, ME 04062

Dear Mr. Plante,

I would like to take a moment to express our sincere appreciation to the Windham Fire and Rescue
team in their efforts with assisting the Department of Corrections in a mock training drill, held at
Maine Correctional Center on September 4, 2018. The drill allowed staff to experience a multi-
agency incident in a training environment. Your team was very knowledgeable and professional.
We appreciate the time, that you take to help and support us in all matters.

On behalf of the Maine Department of Corrections, I thank you for making our training in planning
for emergency situations a success.

Sincerely,

cc: Brent Libby, Fire Chief, 375 Gray Road, Windham, ME 04062
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